PRETORIA.

ALL LETTERS TO BE ADDRESSED TO: P.E./AF

THE CHIEF, DIVISION OF BOTANY,

P.O. BOX 1294, PRETORIA.

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE THIS NUMBER:

Ref. P43/67

UNION OF SOUTH AFRICA.

DIVISION OF BOTANY,

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE.

Pretoria,

31st December, 1915

Professor Dr. P.A. Saccardo,

Director, Royal Botanic Institute

Padua,

Italy.

Dear Sir,

Please accept my very best thanks for your postcard of the 4th November last, and for your kind determination of the fungus mentioned in your communication.

I am looking out some of our new species and hope to send them to you shortly.

Yours faithfully,

CHIEF: DIVISION OF BOTANY